
Weather delays opening of key
road in Placerville
The closure of Fair Lane in Placerville has been extended due
to weather delays.

The road is not set to reopen Feb. 4.

Access to businesses along Fair Lane will remain open via
Placerville Drive. Access to the County Government Center will
be via Forni Road or Ray Lawyer Drive.

People with questions or concerns should call (530) 642.5250.
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